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I am in support of file No. H21-049, new development at 1436 State St, Alviso. |, along with many
other Alviso residents/property owners, welcome this potential new business in the Alviso
community. The need of jobs and economic development is essential for the Alviso community, and

this business is in walking distance for our potential employees. Richard P. Santos ||| GGl
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